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1. Asked by Richard Welch, p. 51 

Question Asked: 
 
Richard WELCH: I am just conscious of time, Chair. Maybe you can just take it 
on notice, but I would be interested to know how, as a peak body, you 
would be able to make it more efficient for the industry – just your 
contributions on that. 

Anthony CAMM: We probably would take that on notice and we would 
certainly look at that. 

 
Response:  
 
Insurance: Adopting a model like Regional Arts Victoria (RAV) for the small, 
community-run sector could be an option for insurance coverage. There 
service provides its members with cost effective insurance.  This is 
achieved by RAV purchasing a policy that allows the inclusion of additional 
beneficiaries, whether individuals and organisational members. Individual 
members, who are creative sector practitioners, can procure combined 
liability insurance at a cost of $200 in addition to the $60 annual 
membership fee. For-profit small creative organisations can apply for 
performance accident insurance for volunteer worker and combined 
liability insurances.  Not-for-profit small creative organisations (e.g. 
festivals, galleries, local arts councils) can receive association liability, 
insurance volunteer worker and combined liability insurances. 
 
 


